
Flood Plain Permit 

The current Flood Plain Order for Archer County requires a Flood Plain Determination, before any new 
construction starts. This includes residential, commercial, and agricultural buildings. 

The cost of a Flood Plain Permit is $100.00. If you have an Engineer’s Elevation Certification, this fee may 
be waived. 

If you are preparing to build in a Hazardous Flood Plain Area, an Engineer’s Elevation Certification will be 
Mandatory before a Flood Plain Permit is issued. 

The Flood Plain Permit can be obtained in the Emergency Management Office, 940-574-2868. 


